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The M.Ed. in Higher Education program at Grand Valley State
University is happy to announce the launch of the graduate student
peer-reviewed journal, College Student Affairs Leadership (CSAL).

CSAL highlights the professional interests of student affairs and higher education
practitioners, as well as current national and international student affairs and
higher education issues, while giving budding scholars the opportunity to present
their work to an international audience.

CSAL produces two issues a year and publishes the following: book reviews;
literature reviews; opinion editorials; policy papers; research articles; and
theoretical/conceptual articles. In addition, CSAL accepts special issue proposals.

All lead authors must be currently enrolled graduate students during submission.

The editorial board is currently accepting submissions for the Fall 2014 issue.

To find out more about the journal visit: http://scholarworks.gvsu.edu/csal/

or email: csaljournal@gmail.com




